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The previous posting for this SLV has been revised and is as follows:

Veit and Company, Inc. 14000 Veit Place, Rogers, MN 55374 has applied for a sound level variance for pile
driving of beams for temporary shoring needed during building excavation at 5th Street East and Broadway
Street, St. Paul to prepare for the Lowertown Ballpark. The request is for up to three (3) days, from 7.00 a.m. to
5:00 p.m. between December 9, 2013 and December 20, 2013. To reduce the impact on nearby residents, DSI
is recommending the variance hours should be 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The public hearing is scheduled for
November 20, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis at 651-
266-9137 or at barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with any comments.
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